
 

 

Open Evening for New Parents and Children 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
I would like to warmly invite you to the Rushcliffe School Open Evening on Thursday, 28th 
September 2017.  The purpose of the evening is to give you and your child an opportunity to: 
 

 Meet the Head Teacher and staff. 

 Have a tour of the school following sessions 1 and 2 only. 

 Receive information about the different subject areas. 

 See what opportunities we can offer your child. 

 Ask questions about the curriculum and pastoral systems. 
 
To accommodate the number of parents and pupils who wish to see our school we have to organise 
the evening into three sessions:- 

Session 1  commences 5.30 pm 
Session 2  commences 6.15 pm 
Session 3  commences 7.00 pm 
 
The Open Evening concludes at 8.00 pm 
 
Each session will begin with an introductory talk by Mr S Lewis, the Head Teacher, in A-Hall.   This 
is situated in the block to the left of the Leisure Centre. Please be aware that the hall has limited 
capacity and that sessions 1 and 2 tend to be busier than the 3rd session.  If you arrive after the 
session has started we will politely direct you towards ‘Eatz’ where you will be given the opportunity 
to join a Sixth Form prefect on a tour of the school until the next session starts. 
 
After this talk you are invited to visit subject areas.  It is advisable to allow at least an hour to look 
around and some of our Year 8 pupils will be on hand to give a guided tour of the school whilst 
answering any questions you may have. 
 
We currently have major building works in progress on the school site which has reduced our 
parking capacity. Please take this into account when making travel arrangements for the evening. If 
you are intending to attend the final session, you are welcome to look around the school prior to the 
presentation and guides and maps will be available in the A Hall Foyer. 
 

A link to our school prospectus and admissions policy can be found at www.rushcliffe.notts.sch.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Jonathan Dakers 

Assistant Headteacher; Community 

 


